Reminder: All Staff Meeting & COVID Webinar October 1

Bennington College - President's Office

BENNINGTON COLLEGE

Dear Staff Community,

We are looking forward to “seeing” everyone at the Remote All-Staff Meeting tomorrow, and wanted to share the below
agenda for our time together.

For those on campus, please stop by the flagpole a few minutes prior to the meeting for cider and donuts!
Staff can join the meeting via the live link.

All-Staff Meeting
October 1, 2021
10:30-11:30 am

Overview of meeting (Heather Faley)

Welcome and New Hires Announcements (Laura Walker)

COVID Update (Randy Anselmo/Ali Tartaglia)

Staff Breakout Session (All)

Shared Governance Update (Chris Adams, Audry Herbig, Marie Leahy, Carly Rudzinski)
Update on Barn & Putnam Block (Andy Schlatter)

Admissions Success (Tony Cabasco)

Staff Questions (Audry Herbig)

Also, an additional reminder of our COVID Webinar tomorrow from 12:00-1:00 pm with Dr. Patsy Kelso, State
Epidemiologist for the Vermont Department of Health; Dr. Trey Dobson, Chief Medical Officer for Southwestern Vermont
Medical Center; Dr. Randy Anselmo; and Ali Tartaglia, DrPH. This will be an opportunity for all members of the community
—students, families, staff and faculty—to hear from experts and to ask any questions you have about COVID, testing,
vaccination and more.

Attendees can join the meeting via the live link.

Both meetings will be recorded.

Best,

The President’s Office

Sep 30, 2021


https://www.bennington.edu/events/all-staff-meeting-president-walker
https://bennington.zoom.us/j/98897105990
https://www.bennington.edu/events/covid-webinar
https://bennington.zoom.us/j/97262258737?pwd=MEpNaVovajc2M1owR0FBR1RNbXJQQT09

